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The Peshtigo School District will be canvassing the results of the spring election 
held on Tuesday, April 2, 2024.  The canvass will include review of all ballots cast 
on Election Day as well as any late-arriving absentee or outstanding provisional 
ballots.  Upon completion of the public canvass, election results will be certified. 
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